
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Our ref: SOT10197 StatPub 
 
Stakeholders of Forestdale Primary School  
c/o Forestdale Primary School 
Wareham Road,  
Frankley  
Birmingham 
B45 0JS  
 
Date: 20th June 2024 
 

School Organisation Proposal: Transfer To A New Site  
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Staff, Governors and other stakeholders, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Birmingham City Council (the Council) is publishing the 
following proposal in close collaboration with the leadership and governing body of 
Forestdale Primary School (the School): 

• Transfer Forestdale Primary School from Wareham Road, Frankley, Birmingham, 
B45 0JS to a new site at North Worcestershire Golf Club, 12 Hanging Lane, 
Birmingham B31 5LP with effect from 1st September 2026  

 
The consultation for this proposal will last four-weeks from 20th June 2024 until 18th July 
2024, this is known as the “representation period”. The Council invites all interested people 
to comment on the proposal during this consultation. 
 
A copy of the complete proposal document and online survey is available via BeHeard: 
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/forestdale_sot10197  
 
Any comments must be received no later than 18th July 2024. 
 
You can also request a copy of the complete proposal and comment by letter or email using 
the details at the bottom of this letter (please quote “Forestdale SOT10197 Statpub”). I will 
write to you again when a decision has been made. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Emma Bourne  
Property Manager 
Education Infrastructure 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Education Infrastructure 
PO Box 15843 
10 Woodcock Street 
Birmingham 
B2 2RT 
Tel: 0121 303 8847 
Email: edsi.enquiries@birmingham.gov.uk 
www.birmingham.gov.uk/education 
 
 


